
10 November 1988 
Ken Thimmesch 
939 Jacolyn Dr. NW 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52405 

Dear Ken: 

Your letter of 9/29/85 finally fell into my hands to answer. 
sorry about the delay. 

The bird in your picture is definitely a male Cape May Warbler, 
one of the less common of our regular warbler species in Iowa. I 
think the picture is quite good. It is hard to get any picture of 
a warbler in migration and your is quite close. 

The photo will be placed in the photo file of the Records 
Committee of the Iowa Ornithologists! Union. 

Thanks for allowing us to keep the picture. 

Good birding! 


